
Sunday, May 27, 2018
7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.

CLOSED
ALL BUILDINGS on North Campus including the 

University of Guelph-Humber, Residences and the 
Arboretum/Centre for Urban Ecology

For more information or if you have questions, please contact 
Chris Nanos, Manager, Plant Services, at 
chris.nanos@humber.ca   

POWER SHUTDOWN

Students and employees will not be allowed entry into the College facilities (with 
the exception of Residence) during the hydro service interruption.

Central systems including Banner, Blackboard, Email and humber.ca will not be 
accessible through on-campus services. However, central systems will be 
accessible through an individual’s own internet connection (such as home 
internet, 3G and LTE). 

The Centre for Trades and Technology (Carrier Drive) and the Transportation Training 
Centre (Woodbine Downs) will not be affected by the hydro service interruption.

High voltage preventative maintenance will be 
performed on electrical infrastructure.


